
From: "Martmarie Haasbroek"
To: "Swartland Municipality" <swartlandmunicipality@gmail.com>

Date: 6/18/2025 12:04:21 PM
Subject: BULK WATER SUPPLY MAINTENANCE 23 to 28 JUNE 2025 PLEASE SAVE WATER

Release: Immediate

18 June 2025

 

Swartland Municipality

 

BULK WATER SUPPLY MAINTENANCE  23 to 28 JUNE 2025: PLEASE SAVE WATER

 

From Monday 23 June 2025 to Saturday 28 June 2025, the West Coast District Municipality will 
be performing critical maintenance on a bulk water supply line.

 

This will interrupt bulk water supply to ALL Swartland Municipality’s reservoirs (except 
Moorreesburg and Koringberg).  Swartland Municipality will take every necessary step and 
precaution to provide adequate water supply to residents during this time. All reservoirs will 
be filled before the start of maintenance period. We do need the FULL cooperation of every 
resident during this time to use water carefully and sparingly. Failure to adhere to this request 
will result in water shedding during this period.

 

During this week we ask that residents DO NOT

 

Water gardens with municipal potable water sources
Fill Swimming Pools
Wash vehicles with municipal potable water.
Wash any hard surfaces such as walls, floors and driveways with municipal potable 
water.
Flush toilets unnecessarily

 

Please carefully manage your water usage at home, school and at work.

 

If all residents cooperate with these simple measures, it will not be necessary implement 
water limiting measures during this time.

 

Please share this information with your household, neighbours and friends. Your cooperation 
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during this time is much appreciated.

 

 

 

 

 

 


